
                              October 24, 2024 
Dear Parents, 
     Next Thursday, October 31st, from 1:15pm-2:00pm we will be having our 
annual “Trunk-or-Treat” on our school field (parents invited). If it rains, it 
will be in the gym (students only). It is very important that you arrive early 
enough to find a parking spot on the street. The school parking lot is for 
staff only. Parents will not be permitted into the building during this time 
for safety reasons. Please send your child to school with a costume that can 
be easily put over your child’s school clothes. Please remember- no 
inflatable costumes, weapons, masks or face painting will be allowed. The 
PTA has graciously donated Halloween bags for your child to use as he/she 
goes “Trunk-or-Treating.” 
     The path which each class will follow for “Trunk-or-Treat” will be roped 
off for their safety. In order to make this fun event run smoothly, please do 
not cross the rope to walk with your child, or take your child off of his/her 
line. Younger siblings will not be permitted to walk together. All children 
must stay with their class at all times. Animals will not be permitted on the 
field. 
       If you wish to take your child home at the end of this event, please sign 
your child out at the designated area outside for his/her grade. Students 
will also be dismissed at this location. Please arrive 5 minutes before the 
start of the event to sign the sign out sheet. For the safety and well-being 
of all students, please leave the premises as soon as the event has ended. 
 
DESIGNATED SIGN OUT AREA: 
Pre-K & K classes: Small Playground by Pre-K door. 
1st and 2nd grade:  Basketball court. 
3rd-5th grades: Upper blacktop area by red tables. 
6th-8th grades: Middle of the grass field. 
 
THE PTA WILL ALSO BE SELLING APPAREL. IF YOU HAVE NOT 
ALREADY DONE SO, PLEASE CONSIDER JOINING THE PTA. 
REGISTRATION IS $10 AND WILL BE ACCEPTED AT TRUNK OR 
TREAT. 
Thank you in advance for your continued support! 
Mrs. Iurato 



 


